(24-25 七年级上•河南南阳•阶段练习) Hello! My name is Cindy. I am twelve years old. I'm from New York. I'm in Beijing Bayi School. I'm in Class 9, Grade 7. I'm a quiet girl. I have three good friends. They are Bai Xue, He Min and Zhang Dong.

Bai Xue is from Shijiazhuang. She is thirteen years old. She is in Class 4, Grade 7. She is kind and helpful. She likes drawing. He Min and I are classmates. She is tall and thin. She likes running. Zhang Dong is my friend, too. He is from Guangdong. He is tall and strong. He enjoys hiking.

We play together and help each other.						
根据材料内容选择最佳答案。						
1. Where is Cindy from?						
A. China. B. America.	C. England.	D. Canada.				
2. How many friends does Cindy have	ve?					
A. 1. B. 2.	C. 3.	D. 4.				
3. Bai Xue is						
A. kind and helpful	B. quiet and kind	d				
C. tall and strong	D. tall and thin					
4. What does He Min like?						
A. She likes drawing.	B. She likes run	ning.				
C. She likes hiking.	D. She likes sing	ging.				
5 What are the large Community to the	n.					

- 5. What can we know from the text?
 - A. Cindy is in Grade 8.
 - B. Cindy is quiet.
 - C. Cindy and her friends are in the same (相同的) class.

D. Cindy and her friends are all thirteen years old.

(23-24 七年级上•河南商丘•期中)My friends like different clothes. Linda is twelve years old. She is a student in Zhengzhou No.1 Junior High School. She likes different clothes very much. She has many (许多) clothes at home. They are in different colors. She has five skirts. They are red, pink, blue, green and black. She has three dresses. One of them is green and white. One is yellow and one is purple. Some (一些) of the clothes are new, but they are small for Linda.

Sue is thirteen. Sue likes red clothes. She has three dresses. She is in a red skirt and red shoes now. Mina likes white clothes. She is in a white shirt. Her sister Emma likes green. Look, she is in a green skirt. She looks nice. David is in a white cap and black pants. Peter is in a white coat and black pants. Their favorite color s are black and white.

根据材料内容选择最佳答案。

-1	1171	1	т• 1	1 . 1 0
	What	does	Linda	like?
1.	wnat	uocs	Linua	TINC:

- A. School. B. Books. C. Clothes. D. Different colors.
- 2. How many (多少) skirts does Linda have?
- A. Five. B. Four. C. Three. D. Two.
- 3. How old is Sue?
 - A. 11. B. 12. C. 13. D. 14.
- 4. What color does Sue like?
 - A. White. B. Red. C. Yellow. D. Green.
- 5. Who is Mina's sister?
 - A. Linda. B. Emma. C. Sue. D. Jenny.

(24-25 七年级上•全国•期中)

I am Mona. The violin is my favourite musical instrument (乐器). I am in the school music club (社团) and I go there every Thursday. I usually play the violin there with some of my friends. I can't play it very well, but my friend Lisa can. So she often teaches me.

My name is Susan. I am an English girl but I am in Beijing now. I am a student of a middle school. Miss Lee is my music teacher. She is really good at playing the erhu. I like it too. So we often spend a lot of time together on Wednesday afternoons. I really want to be a teacher like her.

Helen is here. I like music and my parents buy me a black piano. After getting home after school, I usually do my homework first. Then I play the piano for half an hour. My mother is a doctor and she likes playing it too. But she usually plays it on Monday afternoons.

I'm Mandy. I have a nice guitar. It is a gift from my aunt Lucy. I am very good at playing it. My cousin Nancy is a nurse and she likes playing the guitar too. She also has a nice guitar. We often play the guitar together on Friday afternoons.

- 1. When does Mona often go to the school music club?
 - A. On Monday. B. On Thursday. C. On Wednesday. D. On Friday.
- 2. What does Susan want to be?
 - A. A teacher. B. A doctor. C. A nurse.
- 3. What do Helen's parents buy her?







D. A farmer.



- 4. Who does Mandy often play the guitar with?
 - A. Her mother. B. Her friends. C. Her cousin. D. Her teacher.
- 5. What do the four students mainly talk about?
 - A. What musical instruments they like. B. When they go to the school music club.
 - C. Who they play music with. D. Why they like music a lot.

(23-24 七年级上•河北邯郸•期末) I'm Sally. I'm in Beijing, China now. The food here is different. I don't like it. But I like the people here. They are friendly. I have many friends here. They help me learn Chinese. Chinese is hard, but now I can speak it well.

Young people like watching movies on weekends, while old people like watching Beijing Opera (京剧). There is no Beijing Opera in England. It's like a story song. Each opera tells a story. I like to see Beijing Opera, too. But I like movies best. Sometimes I see a movie at home. Sometimes I go to a movie theatre with my friends. It's fun.

- 1. What does Sally think of the people in Beijing?
 - A. Friendly. B. Hard.
- C. Funny.
- D. Hard-working.
- 2. What do old people like to do on weekends?
 - A. Helping friends.
- B. Teaching Chinese.
- C. Watching movies.
- D. Watching Beijing Opera.
- 3. What does Sally like best?
 - A. Chinese food.

- B. Chinese.
- C. Beijing Opera. D. Movies.

(23-24 七年级上•浙江•期中)Kate is playing hide-and-seek (玩捉迷藏) with her friends at her home. Where are her friends? Can she find them?

Who		Where is he/she?	How does Kate find him/her?	
Shirley		She is in Kate's grandmother's room.	There is only a bed in the room. Then Kate sees her behind the door.	
Benny&		They are under the bed.	Benny's bag is on the bed. He likes the bag very much.	
Wendy		She is under the table.	Kate sees her red hat.	
Simon		He is not under the desk. He is not under the sofa.	Kate can't find him. Where is he?	

- 1. Kate is playing the game with _____ her friends.
 - A. seven
- B. six
- C. five
- D. four

- 2. Where does Kate find Shirley?
 - A. In Kate's room.
- B. In Kate's grandma's room.
- C. In Shirley's room.
- D. In Shirley's grandma's room.
- 3. Who wears a red hat?
 - A. Shirley.
- B. Benny.
- C. Wendy.
- D. Kate.

(23-24 七年级上•浙江宁波•期中) I'm Paul. I have three good friends. They are Jim, Frank and Mary. We like sports very much. My favorite (最喜欢的) sport is basketball. I like Kobe. I have four basketballs. I think playing basketball is interesting. But Jim and Frank think it is boring to play basketball. Their favorite sport is soccer. They play soccer every afternoon after school. They have four soccer balls. Mary is a nice girl. Her favorite sport is volleyball. She plays it very well.

Sports are good for us.

1. Paul likes playing _____.

A. basketball B. soccer C. tennis D. volleyball

2. Mary thinks it's _____ to play volleyball.

A. interestingB. difficult C. relaxing D. boring

3. Jim and Frank's favorite sport is _____.

A. soccer B. ping-pong C. baseball D. running

4. Kobe is a _____.

It's relaxing for her to play volleyball. But she has only one volleyball.

(23-24 七年级上•浙江绍兴•期中)

B. basketball player

A. student

What are on your desk? Your model planes? Your picture books? Some children say reading is good. Books are important (重要的) to them. Do you like reading? What about reading to a cat or a dog?

C. teacher D. baseball player

To make (使) boys and girls open their books and love reading, the Acton Memorial Library lets boys and girls read to a dog every Monday afternoon. In the picture is a boy with a dog. The boy is Stone. He reads to a dog in the library. He thinks reading to a dog is fun. The name of the dog is Molly and she is 5. She isn't black or white. She is brown. She is a reading dog and her job is to make boys and girls like reading.

The reading dog is nice and everyone loves her. Many boys and girls love reading to her, so she is very busy. Do you want to read to her, too? Come to the library in America!

1. Stone is the name of a _____.

2. We can learn Molly A. is black and white B. is nice to children C. is four years old D. thinks reading is fun 3. Molly's job is A. to have fun with children B. to read to the children C. to make children like reading D. to ask children to find books 4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从志的什么部分读到这篇文章) A. sport B. family C. food D. education		Α.	boy	B. dog	С.	cat	D. girl	
C. is four years old D. thinks reading is fun 3. Molly's job is A. to have fun with children B. to read to the children C. to make children like reading D. to ask children to find books 4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从志的什么部分读到这篇文章)	2.	We	can lear	cn Molly				
3. Molly's job is A. to have fun with children B. to read to the children C. to make children like reading D. to ask children to find books 4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从志的什么部分读到这篇文章)		Α.	is black	k and white	В.	is nice to chi	ildren	
A. to have fun with children B. to read to the children C. to make children like reading D. to ask children to find books 4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从志的什么部分读到这篇文章)		С.	is four	years old	D.	thinks reading	g is fun	
C. to make children like reading D. to ask children to find books 4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从志的什么部分读到这篇文章)	3.	Mo.	lly's jo	ob is				
4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从志的什么部分读到这篇文章)		Α.	to have	fun with children	В.	to read to the	e children	
志的什么部分读到这篇文章)		С.	to make	children like readi	ng	D. to ask chi	ildren to find b	ooks
	4. We can read the passage from the part of the maganize. (我们可以从杂							
A. sport B. family C. food D. education	志	的什	一么部分读	到这篇文章)				
		Α.	sport	B. family	С.	food	D. education	

(23-24 七年级上·黑龙江哈尔滨·期中) Linda and Ellen are good friends. They are in the same school. They go to school five days a week. Every day, they have 4 classes in the morning, and after lunch, they will have 3 classes in the afternoon. After school they often play games. They go home at 5:00 p.m.

The two girls' mothers are also friends. Linda is in Ellen's home on Saturdays. They play tennis in the morning, read books in the afternoon, and watch TV in the evening.

Ellen has a great collection of picture books. Linda likes these books. She can also take some books home.

The two girls also like eating some fruit. They like apples, strawberries and oranges, but they don't like eating pears. Linda's mother can make great fruit salad. She often lets Linda take some to Ellen. Ellen loves the food.

What good friends they are!

根据短文内容选择最佳答案。

1. Linda and Ellen have _____ classes every day. C. 3 A. 4 B. 7 2. What do Linda and Ellen often do after school? A. They play tennis B. They play games C. They have evening class 3. When do Linda and Ellen read books? A. On Saturday morning B. On Saturday afternoon C. On Saturday evening 4. What does Ellen collect (收集)? A. picture books. B. CDs. C. fruits. 5. The underlined words "the food" in the passage mean _. B. strawberries A. pears C. fruit salad 参考答案与试题解析

(24-25 七年级上•河南南阳•阶段练习) Hello! My name is Cindy. I am twelve years old. I'm from New York. I'm in Beijing Bayi School. I'm in Class 9, Grade 7. I'm a quiet girl. I have three good friends. They are Bai Xue, He Min and Zhang Dong.

Bai Xue is from Shijiazhuang. She is thirteen years old. She is in Class 4, Grade 7. She is kind and helpful. She likes drawing. He Min and I are classmates. She is tall and thin. She likes running. Zhang Dong is my friend, too. He is from Guangdong. He is tall and strong. He enjoys hiking.

We play together and help each other.

根据材料内容选择最佳答案。

- 1. Where is Cindy from?
 - A. China. B. America. C. England. D. Canada.

2. Ho	w many friends does Cindy hav	ve?		
Α.	1. B. 2.	С.	3.	D. 4.
3. Ba	i Xue is			
Α.	kind and helpful	В.	quiet and kind	H
С.	tall and strong	D.	tall and thin	
4. Wh	at does He Min like?			
Α.	She likes drawing.	В.	She likes runn	ning.
С.	She likes hiking.	D.	She likes sing	ging.
5. Wh	at can we know from the text?	?		
Α.	Cindy is in Grade 8.			
В.	Cindy is quiet.			
С.	Cindy and her friends are in	the	e same (相同的)	class.
D.	Cindy and her friends are al	1 tl	nirteen years o	old.
『	₹	D	5 D	
【合意	系】1. B 2. C 3. A 4.	. В	э. Б	
	吾】本文介绍了辛迪和她的三位好 司的友谊。	子朋力	反白雪、何敏和 引	长东的基本信息、 兴 趣爱好以及他
	节理解题。根据"Hello! My name "可知,辛迪来自美国纽约。故述			welve years old. I'm from New
	节理解题。根据"I have three go"可知,辛迪有三个好朋友。故述			are Bai Xue, He Min and Zhang
	节理解题。根据"Bai Xue is fro Class 4, Grade 7. She is kind and			She is thirteen years old. She 白雪很善良,乐于助人。故选 A。

- 4. 细节理解题。根据"He Min and I are classmates. She is tall and thin. She likes running."可知,何敏喜欢跑步。故选 B。
- 5. 细节理解题。根据 "Hello! My name is Cindy."及"I'm a quiet girl."可知,辛迪是一个安静的女孩。故选 B。

(23-24 七年级上•河南商丘•期中)My friends like different clothes. Linda is twelve years old. She is a student in Zhengzhou No.1 Junior High School. She likes different clothes very much. She has many (许多) clothes at home. They are in different colors. She has five skirts. They are red, pink, blue, green and black. She has three dresses. One of them is green and white. One is yellow and one is purple. Some (一些) of the clothes are new, but they are small for Linda.

Sue is thirteen. Sue likes red clothes. She has three dresses. She is in a red skirt and red shoes now. Mina likes white clothes. She is in a white shirt. Her sister Emma likes green. Look, she is in a green skirt. She looks nice. David is in a white cap and black pants. Peter is in a white coat and black pants. Their favorite color s are black and white.

根据材料内容选择最佳答案。

- 1. What does Linda like?
- C. Clothes.
- D. Different colors.
- 2. How many (多少) skirts does Linda have?

B. Books.

A. Five.

A. School.

- B. Four.
- C. Three.
- D. Two.

- 3. How old is Sue?
 - A. 11.
- B. 12.
- C. 13.
- D. 14.

- 4. What color does Sue like?
 - A. White.
- B. Red.
- C. Yellow.
- D. Green.

5. Who is Mina's sister?

以上内容仅为本文档的试下载部分,为可阅读页数的一半内容。如要下载 或阅读全文,请访问: https://d.book118.com/255313043343012010